

## INFORMATION BULLETIN

## Montrose Avenue Transit Exchange open for bus service

**ABBOTSFORD – November 12, 2024** – The City of Abbotsford is pleased to announce that the Montrose Avenue roadwork portion of the project has been completed in Historic Downtown Abbotsford and was reopened for bus service on November 10. Work on the transit exchange portion of this project is ongoing and is scheduled to be completed this winter.

The new transit exchange is located between McDougall Avenue and South Fraser Way and will provide residents with greater access to transit and upon final completion, an improved rider experience.

-30-

## For more information contact:

Aletta Vanderheyden Communications and Public Relations Manager City of Abbotsford

E: media@abbotsford.ca